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From: 
	

Gwen Mulligan 

Sent: 
	

Monday, May  17,  2021 2:16 PM 
To: 
	

ClerkoftheBoard 

Subject: 
	

READ AT MEETING ITEM #9. -  I  am absolutely AGAINST  any  kind of 'vaccine passport!! 

CAUTION:  If this email looks suspicious, DO NOT click. Forward to Spam.Manager@ventura.org  

am completely appalled and sickened to learn about the Board of Supervisors posting personal names from 
emails sent to Linda Parks about the Jan 6t h  Resolution. These names were not authorized to be read nor 
published. Is Linda Parks retaliating against the citizens who voiced grievances against her resolution that was 

pushed through in January? Is this an ethics violation??  It  is VERY Unamerican to me and a violation of 
people's privacy. 

Also, during last week's meeting there was a caller who proposed a "vaccine resolution" to protect the county 
from private F.E public companies trying to force ILLEGAL 'vaccine' mandates for participation. When is the 
county going to use this resolution to HELP the citizens of Ventura County? This is the time the resolution is 
needed because facts do exist, and us citizens still have personal freedoms based upon the constitution. 

I am ADAMANTLY opposed to any kind of mandatory 'vaccine' passport! 

Gwen MuIlician 


